Hilary Ohm

I am a Washington State citizen and I am very opposed to the permitting of sewage sludge on our
lands, be it homes, farmland, parks or forests. Please review the science. There are unhealthy
contaminants that will be consumed by children, adults and animals. I sell water filters. The
chemicals from biosolids from sewage get into our drinking water and can cause serious harm to
people who unknowingly drink contaminated water. This is a threat to health and life.

Please reconsider permitting biosolids.
Thank you,

Hilary Ohm
Colville, WA



